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 NEWS FROM THE PRESIDENT 

 

I hope you all had as much fun carving the Santa’s as I had teaching.   Please bring your completed works on Saturday for Show and 

Tell.  One of the compensations for teaching is seeing what everyone has done. 

 

As you know, we had a table at the North Texas Wood Carvers Guild show.  We got some interest from people stopping by and 

hopefully will get a couple of new members from it.  The show was great as usual with many interesting carvings.  There was even 

one piece that the man was asking $75,000 for.  Guess we’ll have to increase our prices. 

 

We still need someone to teach in April so please contact me as soon as possible if you can do it.  Everyone has a special talent  so 

please step up and share yours. 

 

Thanks to all the members who donated money for the stick Santa’s.  We added $22 to our account from it along with $30 from 

additional dues paid.   

 

Not very many people remembered Show and Tell last month.  We would REALLY like to see items the rest of you have stashed 

away.  I know that you have a lot of good whittled, carved, or just interesting pieces of art hidden at home.  Please bring them out and 

share them with us.  Most of you have seen our carvers quilt (each square carved by a member) but I will bring it to the next meeting 

for those of you who haven’t.  Any interest in doing another group project like this?  Let me know if you have ideas for it. 

 

Bernie 

 

 
ITEMS OF INTEREST 

 

Please make the following corrections to the member’s list I sent out last month.  Dick Guerrera’s address should be 141 Magnolia 

LANE and Dean Walden’s email address should be Dean_Walden@hotmail.com.  My apologies for the mistakes. 

 

Interested in what other clubs are doing?  Try www.woodcarvers.org.  Their site has a lot of  free information and patterns on it.  

 
 

WHAT’S IN STORE FOR THE MARCH 26th  MEETING? 
 

Bob Case is back with another interesting project.  As usual, it will teach us good techniques and challenge us to be better carvers. 

 

              

 
  

  

http://www.woodcarvers.org/


 

 

A LOOK AT OUR CLUB REPRESENTATION AT THE WOOD CARVER’S SHOW 
 

 

 

         
 

               Bob Case  and his birds     Dean Walden and, what else, BARK 

 

 

    
 

The Club table and illustrius President 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

FEBRUARY MEETING PICTURES 

 

     
 

     Working Hard    I know I put a Santa in there somewhere 

 

     
 

What a good looking group of carvers 

 

     
 

      Show and Tell 


